
                  
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
Notice is hereby given that proposals will be received for a New Roof for the Jasper County 
Sheriff’s Office Criminal Investigative Division, by Jasper County, South Carolina, until the 24th 
day of February 2021 at 2:30 P.M. at which time all timely proposals received be opened 
 
Due to the building closure to the public, the proposal opening will be held via Zoom.  To be 
deemed “received” a proposal must be submitted electronically through the County’s Vendor 
Registry webpage to ensure that it remains sealed until the scheduled bid opening date and time.  
A link to Jasper County’s Vendor Registry webpage may be found under “What’s New”, Bids & 
Solicitations”, on the County’s website at www.jaspercountysc.gov 
 
The County’s point of contact for this project is DALE TERRY, who can be reached at (843) 
726-7740.   
 
Description of Work: 
Jasper County is accepting proposals to replace the roof on the Jasper County Sheriff’s 
Office, Criminal Investigative Division, located at 1460 Carters Mill Road, Ridgeland, 
SC 29936.  This building is approximately 6430 square feet and is currently a flattop roof 
and will need to be transitioned to a A-frame roof.  
 
 


